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FINALISATION OF PLANNING PROPOSAL FOR THE NEW CUMBERLAND LOCAL
ENVIRONMENTAL PLAN

Cumberland City Council is pleased to formally provide the Planning Proposal for the new
Cumberland Local Environmental Plan (LEP) to the Department of Planning, Industry and
Environment for finalisation and plan making in accordance with Phase 6 of the LEP Review
program and agreed State Government milestones for the accelerated LEP Funding Grant.

| understand the Department has already commenced its assessment of the planning proposal,
following Council’s consideration and endorsement of the draft LEP at its meeting on 15 July
2020, while Council officers continue to work with the e-planning team to finalise the LEP

mapping.

A copy of the Planning Proposal and supporting documentation is provided with this letter for
your information.

A single Cumberland LEP providing a unified set of planning controls is a significant milestone
in our amalgamation process, and | wish to thank the Department for its support and assistance
throughout the LEP Review. | look forward to the plan being officially made.

Should you have any enquiries regarding this matter, please contact Council’'s Executive
Manager City Strategy, Monica Cologna on 02 8757 9901 or by email to
monica.cologna@cumberland.nsw.gov.au.
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